Community Development Team
Report to NAR Board – July 2023

To date there are two virtual Journey Groups initiated and led by couples in the Central and Eastern Districts, one for presenters and one for encountered couples.  Michigan and Ohio also have successful annual retreats for encountered couples.  
Those hosting experiences, both in-person and virtual, seem to have various ways of connecting with post-experience couples.  Some of these efforts are more fruitful than others.  One of the initial goals of the Community Development Team is to gather/collate information from the hosting couples so we can learn from each other.  We also hope to garner innovative ideas that might attract couples in this era.  We look forward to your input on a survey that will be coming your way in the next few months.  
We are excited to be a part of a national Team that can utilize the silos of success to encourage us all; and we look forward to much creative thinking!
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